
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
Palos Hills 

                                               ***Pre-Kindergarten News*** 
for the week of 5/8/2023 

 

• Theme:  Insects 

• Bits of Intelligence:  Butterflies and Moths 

• Expressive Vocabulary:  hurdle – problem to work through 
                                                    tentative – problem to work through 

                                                

Language Arts:  Bugs! Bugs! Bugs!  Mrs. Mary’s classroom will go positively buggy learning about 
insects this week.  The children will learn that insects are cold blooded creatures that have three 
main body parts, six legs, and a skeleton on the outside of their bodies.  Library selections for 
the week will include the books “Hey Little Ant” and “Charlie the Caterpillar.”  We will also count 
bugs into jars-who will fill theirs first? and insect races. 

The Fuzzy Little Caterpillar 
A fuzzy little caterpillar curled up on a leaf 

She spun a little chrysalis and then fell fast asleep                            
While she was sleeping, she dreamed that she could fly 

And later when she woke up, she was a butterfly! 

         
Concept: This week the boys and girls will see some bugs crawl into the estimation jar. We will 
continue to work on place value with our golden beads. Also in Science, we will make our way 
outside to go on a nature walk and  look for bugs. 
 
Craft & Writing:  The boys and girls will be exploring all about bugs!  Some papers will include 
matching upper case letters with lower case letters, completing the picture on the right to 
match the one on the left and finding the hidden butterflies and caterpillars in the picture.  The 
readiness papers we complete are aimed at preparing your child for Kindergarten.   
 
  
Important Dates: 
May 10………………………………………………………………………………………..Happy Birthday Noah Stoilkov! 
Wednesday, May 31……………………………………………………………………………….………………End of the 
year program at our school at 6:30pm sharp. Please have your child here 15 minutes before. 
Also, please let me know if your child will be attending ASAP. 
 


